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The Seacoast remains in an Abnormally Dry condition; only 2.2 inches of rainfall fell in March;
compared to the average of 4.2 inches.

The U.S. Drought Monitor (https://droughtmonitor.unl.edu) currently shows that drought conditions

continue to be Abnormally Dry on the New Hampshire seacoast.
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The Drought Monitor focuses on broad-scale
conditions. Local conditions may vary. See
accompanying text summary for forecast statements.
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Currently, there are no water use restrictions. However, as the growing season is about to start in the
area, residents are encouraged to practice efficient outside water use. For guidance on the efficient
use of water to maintain yards, gardens and other outside plants, please visit:

Carl McMorran, Operations Manager ® cmcmorran@aquarionwater.com
7 Scott Road, Hampton, NH 03842 e 603.926.3319 ext. 116



https://droughtmonitor.unl.edu/
https://www.aquarionwater.com/conservation/lawn-and-garden-irrigation-tips

